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Monday 25th October 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

 

At the end of last week we had some spooky celebrations, we hope these helped to give you a 

great start to the half term break. Please share any Halloween themed activities that you and your 

child partake in with us on Tapestry. We love to see how much fun the children are having during 

their break! 

 

Rainbow fish Room 

What a fantastic week we had! To fit with our 

Halloween theme we have been exploring 

different spooky sensory items. Children looked 

great dressed up on our party day. As we reach 

half term, we have witnessed children grow in 

confidence and make new friends. After the 

half term break we will be having parent 

meetings at which we will talk about your 

child’s progress and development. If you are 

term time only, have a wonderful week off and 

please share with us on tapestry your 

adventures. If you are in over the half term 

break for day care, don’t forget it’s party day 

on Wednesday and your child can come in fancy dress. 

 

Angelfish Room 

Last week we explored lots of spooky skeleton themes. Children have loved 

listening to the spooky stories: Dinosaur Dreams and Funny Bones. We also got 

to know all about pumpkins. We ended the week by dressing up and having 

lots of fun with our friends making potions, dancing and casting spells.  

 

Octopus Room 

Last week we talked about the letter B for Barry ball. We had a blast rolling balls 

and pumpkins to each other. We also explored the inside of the pumpkins by 

touching, smelling and tasting them. We hope you have a wonderful half term 

break! 
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Monster Mash Halloween party 

Join us for our 'Monster Mash' on Thursday 28th October, 10am-11.30am. This 

party is for our Moreton and Leasowe families with children under 5, call 0151 

639 8923 to book! 

 

Hygiene bank 

We are very lucky to be charity partners with the wonderful hygiene 

bank. They have played an instrumental role in supporting lots of local families during 

lockdown. If you would like to make a small donation towards the hygiene bank, we 

have a donation station in the main reception for deodorants, sanitary items, shampoos, 

etc. All donations are much appreciated. 

 

Forest Friday 

Don't forget, forest Fridays is on this week and older siblings are welcome to 

join in the fun. We will splash in the water trays, make mud pies, squelch in 

the mud pit and swing in the hammock. Come and join us! Call 0151 639 

8923 to book your place. 

 

Pumpkin Parade 

This week is the last week to drop off you pumpkins! Our 

main office is still open during the half term so bring your 

pumpkin along and get your Halloween treats. The prize 

draw is on Friday so get your pumpkins in fast! 

 

Primary School Admissions 

Parents can apply online for a primary school place at https://www.wirral.gov.uk/school-admissions. 

This system closes on Saturday 15th January 2022 so please make sure you have applied before this 

date. Many of our local primary schools will be pleased to offer visits and ‘look arounds’ if you 

haven’t yet made your mind up. Please contact them directly if you’d like to know more, we’re sure 

they’d love to meet you. 

 

Leasowe’s Book Wish List – There’s still time to support us! 

Huge thanks to those of you who have already ‘bought us a book’, 

we do appreciate it! As you may be aware, we’ve partnered with 

an independent book seller called ‘A New Chapter Books’ who 

specialise in diverse and representative books. Castleway received 

over 30 fabulous books from generous members of their school 

community and we’d like to ask our community if they’d be able to 

help us increase our range of quality books for our children to enjoy. Don’t forget to ask your friends 

if they’d like to donate a book to our school too! If you’d like to buy us a book, or if you’re asking a 

friend too, please follow this link: https://bit.ly/TeamLNSBookWishList.  

 

The Unity Federation 

As you know, we’re one of the founding schools of The Unity Federation. If you’d like 

to know more about what’s happening over at Castleway, you can read the latest 

‘Friday Update’ here: https://bit.ly/MrMycroftsUpdate2210.   
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And as always, thank you for your continued help and support. If you have any questions, 

comments, concerns or have some good news to share, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. S. Mycroft 

Executive Headteacher 
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